To Whom It May Concern: 

 

            This communication is in regards of the high recommendation of Opal Harrison for her pursuance as an educational administrator.  I have had the great pleasure of working with Opal over the previous five years.  In that time Opal has served as the Science Department Chairperson for four years. 

In that role she has guided the science department with limited resistance.  She is great with her organization and creating new ideas to increase the success of the department as a whole.  Opal is also great at collaborating with others.  She appreciates and nurtures ideas and suggestions from colleagues and acquaintances.  

            Opal comes with my highest recommendation. Hiring her as a campus leader will be a beneficial acquisition.  She is a great team leader and has the personality to effectively create change.   

 

Sincerely,

Duane S. Clark

High School Graduation Coach

Houston ISD/Davis HS

